Community Affairs Board Meeting #24
LAST MEETING of Spring Quarter
June 5, 2007

Announcements: New Chair and Vice Chair Introductions: Maddie and Caty
Mandatory Leader Transition Meeting, Friday 5pm (Pizza)

Icebreaker: Favorite Food
Upcoming Volunteer Opportunities:

One Time Events

Party for A Cause

What? CAB is hosting a benefit concert to raise money for Camp Ronald McDonald for Good
Times featuring The Dance, The Coral Sea, and THE SUGARCULT!! We need help spreading
the word and at the event. Contact Cindy Davidson at cindymdavidson@gmail.com for more
information!

When? Thursday, June 7 at 8:30pm

Where? UCSB Hub

AAB Give Sale

What? AAB is a sponsor of this huge sale every year in IV which procides a place for Isla Vista
residents to donate their furniture, clothing, kitchenware, and books they no longer need during
move-out. This sale has raised over $30,000 for Isla Vista non-profits and prevents tons of items
from crowding the streets and becoming trash in our landfill. Volunteers are needed to help out
during this drop-off dates and as sales people during the one day sale. For more info, see
www.giveislavista.info or call Jessica at 805-968-2017 ext 24

When? June 13-June 22, 1-8pm Donation drop offs. June 23, 8am-4pm: SALE!

Junior Wheelchair Sports Camp

What? UCSB Adapted Rec Program is looking for enthusiastic and reliable volunteers to assist
them during the 5-day camp where children and teenagers with physical disabilities have the
opportunity to play wheelchair sports. You can earn community service hours for your time.
Please contact Cynthia Munoz at 805-893-4114 or cynthia.munoz@sa.ucsb.edu for more
information or if you are interested in helping out.

Opportunities to volunteer on a regular basis:

Ty Warner Sea Center

What? Come join the Volunteer Sea Crew! Sea Crew volunteers will introduce visitors to the
marine invertebrates, fish and marine mammals of the Santa Barbara Channel, teach them to use
real oceanographic equipment, and have a great time! For more information or to sign up for
volunteer training contact: Leeza Charleboix, Sea Center Volunteer Coordinator at
seacrew(@sbnature22.org or 805-962-2526 ext 104

Santa Barbara Zoo Camp

What? The SB Zoo camp is looking for extraordinary people to staff their award winning camp
summer camps as: Camp Counselors, Senior Counselors, Science Instructors, Art Instructors,
Early Childhood Specialists, Camp Directors, and Interns. Come work, play and learn at the SB
Zoo! Supervise, guide and teach children ages 3-12 as they learn about animals and experience
the SB Zoo. Previous experience working with children required. Interested? Contact the
Education Department for a Zoo Camp Application Packet by visiting www.sbzoo.org or calling
805-963-5339. Application deadline: May 26



Education Enhancement Program - People's Self-Help Housing

What? Year-round K-12 after school program in need of motivated volunteer tutors
When? 2-6pm Monday through Friday, year round

Where? 3 Sites in Santa Barbara area:

Ladera Apartments in Santa Barbara, contact Karin at 805-451-6569,

Carpinteria Camper Park, contact Britney at 805-451-6614,

Dahlia Court Apartments in Carpinteria, contact Josefina at 805-566-9217

Camp Shooting Star

What? Looking for enthusiastic, compassionate volunteers to be counselors at a one-week camp
for Autistic children ranging in age from 6-13. The camp takes place in Santa Barbara during the
summer and will provide Autism training for all counselors to ensure a one-on-one experience
with an affected child. If you are interested please contact Cassidy Zanko at
czanko@umail.ucsb.edu or meet with her after the meeting tonight.

Where? Congregation in Santa Barbara

When? July 21-27

UC Reading through Recycling Alliance

What? A new program to salvage quality books from being recycled, and donating them instead
to prisons. The project is quickly growing and is up to about 4,000 books. Volunteers are needed
to stamp each book, to sort the books, and to catalog the books for records. For more information
or how to get involved please contact Simcha Udwin at udwin@physics.ucsb.edu

Ongoing CAB Projects:

Family Literacy Program: SIGN UP FOR NEXT YEAR!

What? Tutor program for elementary school children. Volunteers will read to the child, and have
them read to you! Contact CAB at cab@as.ucsb.edu for more info!

When? You work out the schedule with the family, you givel hour a week.

Breakfast Club:

What? Volunteers will help displaced members of the community. Hang out in the park and
distribute bagels and juice to less fortunate members of our community. Contact Ellie Stone at
elissastone@umail.ucsb.edu for more info!

Where? Meet at Anisquo Park in IV (across from IV Market and Keg and Bottle)

When? Last time this Wednesday 8-9 am

Boys and Girls Club

What? Volunteers will tutor and spend time with kids at the Boys and Girls Club downtown!
Rides can be provided! Contact Madeline Kokosinski at mkokosinski@umail.ucsb.edu for more
info.

Where? Meet at the Campbell Hall bus loop

When? Last time this Wednesdays at 3:00

Paid Opportunities:

Swim Teacher

What? The mother of an FLP child would like to hire someone to teach her kids to swim this
summer. There will be two kids, ages 5 and 3, and possibly a few more. Please contact Remy
Lethaby at 805-685-6595 if interested.

Where? The lessons would take place at their neighborhood swimming pool, they live behind FT
off of Los Carneros.




Habitat Restoration Internships—Coal Oil Point Reserve

What? UCSB”’s Coal Oil Point Reserve has four habitat restoration internships available for the
Summer Quartter 2007. Interns will work with a habitat restoration ecologist, the Reserve
Steward, other interns and volunteers assisting with restoring native wetland and coastal sage
scrub habitats. Requires a 30 hour commitment, generally 3 hours/a week with occasional
weekend time. Applicants must be available Friday mornings from 9am-noon beginning June
29™ $250 stipend on successful completion. No experience is necessary but knowledge of native
plants and restoration and ecology is a plus. Positions are funded by Wildlife Conservation Board
and open to UCSB students only. Work/study eligible. To apply send resume and class
schedule/time availability for the summer to Darlene Chirman at dchirman@starband.net ir
805-692-2008 or Tara Longwell at longwell@lifesci.ucsb.edu

What does a shark eat with peanut butter? JELLYFISH !!

THANKS SO MUCH FOR AN AMAZING YEAR AT CAB! HAVE A WONDERFUL
SUMMER!



